FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY NEWSLETTER



Annual Meeting

The FOL annual business meeting will be held on Thursday, November 18th at 5:30 in the Archer Room. It will be a brief business meeting only, no program this year. Everyone is welcome to attend, please RSVP by Wednesday, November 17th.

Board Members

The FOL executive board is always looking for people who are willing to serve on the board. If you are interested, please let the library staff know and they will pass your name on.



The HOLLY JOLLY BOOKCART BRIGADE will once again be performing in the 50th annual Christmas Parade. Don't miss this SPIRIT FILLED performance in front of the bandstand during the parade!

The Christmas parade is at 6:30 on Saturday, November 27th.

There will also be a FESTIVE Garnett Public Library Float!



Taste of the Holidays



We will be handing out goodie bags at the library on Tuesday, December 14th.

Please plan to stop and pick one up.

The Adult Reading Program will begin on Monday, January 17th

Watch for more details coming soon!